
Jackie 
Trad 
DEPUTY PREMIER OF OUEENSLAND 

Putting 
Queenslanders 

Mr Darrell Knight 
Manager 
Australian Off Road Vehicle Association 
Via email: admin@aorva.com.au  

Dear Mr Knight 

Thank you for your letter regarding a re-elected Palaszczuk Government's position on access for 
side-by-side vehicles to appropriate state and other state government land. 

As you may be aware, the Minister for National Parks and the Great Barrier recently requested the 
Departmental of National Parks, Sport and Racing investigate the adoption of vehicle standards 
from other countries, in the context of recreational use of side-by-side vehicles, as an option for 
allowing a trial of usage of these vehicles on state-manged land to proceed. 

A re-elected Palaszczuk Government will ensure a trial to determine the feasibility of side-by-side 
vehicle use on lands under state management is commenced in the first half of 2018. 

We will consult with AORVA on the outcomes of the trial to determine whether the land access for 
side-by-side vehicles should then be expanded to additional sites across Queensland. 

Thank you for your correspondence regarding this issue. I look forward to the Palaszczuk 
Government working with the Australian Off Road Vehicle Association into the future. 

Si cerely 

J CKI TRAD MP 
D PUTY PREMIER 
Minister for Transport and 
Minister for Infrastructure and Planning 
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